Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please be aware that your child received the following today from their School Counselor regarding high school options:

*List of All High Schools Including: website information, open house information, and deadlines

*All Paper Applications (Paper Applications Must Be Filled Out Completely, Please Do Not Put On Another Piece of Paper)

*Online Application Website Information (Online Applications Can ONLY Be Filled Out Online)

Please fill out the information below and sign confirming you are in receipt of this important information. This form will go back to your child’s homeroom teacher. 
For any questions or concerns regarding this high school application process, please call or email me to schedule an appointment. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you!
Sincerely,
Ms. Maggiore
School Counselor
mmaggiore@bridgeportedu.net
203-275-4134


Child’s Name ________________________

Parent’s Name _________________________

Parent’s Phone Number _____________________

Parent’s Signature __________________________
